
Hi Victoria, 

 

As you know the Village Hall Committee puts Remembrance Day poppies on the lampposts in the 

village each year. Inevitably these become damaged, especially if we have windy weather, and we 

have had to purchase 8 replacement poppies this year at a cost of £40. 

When we have communicated previously the Parish Council has been sympathetic to contributing to 

the Remembrance Day display. The village hall committee would therefore be grateful if the Parish 

Council could consider covering the cost of the replacement poppies or at least making a 

contribution. 

 

Best wishes 

Christine 

-- 

 

On behalf of Hoton Village Hall management committee 

 


